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January 14 (Thu) 2010: Arrival at Bangkok
January 15 (Fri) 2010: Mahidol University
January 18 (Mon) 2010: Chulalongkorn University
January 19 (Tue) 2010: Ramkhamhaeng University
January 20 (Wed) 2010: Chulabhorn Research Institute (CRI)
January 21 (Thu) 2010: Departure from Bangkok

First of all, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to Professor Somsak Ruchirawat, the Asian CORE 
Program Coordinator (Thailand), for giving me the great opportunity to visit Thailand and his hospitality to make my 
visit comfortable and fruitful. I would also like to thank Dr. Chutima Kuhakarn (Mahidol University), Dr. Tirayut
Vilaivan (Chulalongkorn University), Dr. Boon-ek Yingyongnarongkul (Ramkhamhaeng University) and Dr. 
Montakarn Chittchang (Chulabhorn Research Institute (CRI)) who had done everything possible to accommodate my 
needs to ensure the success of my lecture. Entitled, ’Total Synthesis of Bioactive Marine Natural Products Directed 
toward the Discovery of New Anticancer Drugs’, my lecture was initially delivered at Mahidol University in Bangkok 
on January 15, 2010, and finally culminated in fruitful discussions with many professors and students at CRI on 
January 20, 2010. Throughout the lectureship tour at the esteemed research institute and universities, I was truly 
impressed by those brilliant, thought-provoking suggestions and questions they had had about our chemistry. It was 
also a great experience to visit many laboratories at each place where researchers and students were enthusiastically 
pursuing their research with a view to reaching their own goals. Their passion and devotion for research have 
definitely encouraged me to make further efforts to develop our chemistry, and I hope to have another opportunity 
to visit there in the near future.
Finally, I would like to express my gratitude again to all professors and researchers at the universities and the institute 
who had taken their time despite their busy schedule and assented cordially to allow me to see their work. No words 
would be enough to thank them all for their warm welcome and making the entire experience an extraordinary one.
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